
July 8, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Dennis Bartholomew 

19 Elm Drive 

Lansdale, PA 19446 

 

Dear Mr. Bartholomew: 

 

Thank you for your June 30, 1996 letter to Chairman Tunheim. He has asked me to respond to you. 

 

The members of the Board appreciate your sharing the correspondence with Congressman Hinchey. 

 

The Review Board is continuing to seek to fulfill its mandate to make the record of the assassination 

of President John F. Kennedy as complete as possible and available to the American public. 

 

Again, thank you for your support and for taking the time to write to the Board again. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


